
Newsletter Content If you have any items for the Newsletter (including requests for 
prayer) contact Janette Tadman  -  janettetadman@gmail.com  or 07749 298639 

Contacts 
 Priest in charge  Vacancy; 
   moulshamchurches@gmail.com   
Curate   Revd Suzanne McAllister 07780 442317         
   rev_suzanne_mcallister@outlook.com    
Churchwarden  Lucy Bubb  07970 728673  
Assistant Churchwardens   David Millward 07749 359971 
     Nick Pratt 07882 235351   

Morning Prayer  
9.15am: Wednesday - at St Luke’s 

9.30am:  Thursday - at St John’s  (1st Thurs each month is Holy Communion) 

Saturday Coffee 11am-12noon      
 

Saturday 1st October 
  with Nick and Jane 

 
 

& Book Club 
 

 
Church will be closed   

afterwards  

   
 Edward Bear Baby and  

Toddler Group 
 

Wednesdays 1.15-2.30pm during 
term-time  

Living Light- September 
 

If you would like to sponsor the 
Aumbry Light for September 
in memory of a loved one 
please use the sign up sheet 
on the noticeboard. 

Please Pray  
For Brian, Joan, Anna, Greta, John, 
Mary,  Sheila, Nicky, Alina, Amelia.   
For the PCC as they meet on 
Wednesday.     
 
 
We remember: 
Win Jellicoe (30.09.2018) 

 
Sunday 2nd October  

 

16th Sunday after Trinity  
 
 
 
 

10am: Morning Worship 
Lucy Bubb 

Sides: Chris Fawcett, Elena Pratt 
Mevo: David Millward 
Sound: Dave Thomas 
Music: Nick Pratt 
Duty Warden: David Millward 
Coffee: Maxine and Brenda 

 
 
 

Sunday 25th September  
 
 

10am: Holy Communion 
Revd Suzanne McAllister     

Sides: Maxine Buck, Pat Bruguier  
Sound: Richard Field 
Mevo: Lucy Bubb 
Music: David Millward 
Duty Warden: Lucy Bubb 
Coffee: Richard 

 
 

This service will be live-streamed  
on our Facebook page and  

available on our website 
 

The readings and prayers are 
available in a separate sheet 

Sunday 25th September 2022 stlukemoulsham.co.uk /stlukesmoulshamlodge 

Financial Giving Please do support St Luke's using one of the options below: 

• Regular giving through the Parish Giving Scheme  -  see noticeboard for          

information  

• One-off online donations accessed via the St Luke's website homepage  

• Contactless card reader available at the back of church 

Birthdays 
“Happy Birthday to you:  to Jesus be true.  

May God’s richest blessing  rest today  upon you.”  

WEEKLY NEWS 

 

Prayer for our future 

 

God of our plans and futures,  
guide us as we dwell  

in this time of vacancy.   
 

Help us to work together,  
to love, grow and serve each other; 

and to share the responsibility  
of being your light  
in our community.  

 
We turn to your love, comfort  

and peace as we journey onwards 
in our faith,   

becoming the people you  
desire us to be.  

In the name of Jesus Christ,  
our Lord and Saviour.   

Amen. 



Harvest Festival - Sunday 9th October 
This year we are supporting Chelmsford Food 
Bank, which has been helping those in          
Chelmsford for over nine years. 

Did you know that 1 in 5 of the UK population live 
below the poverty line? This is set to get worse as 
the cost of living crisis  continues with many front line staff such as nurses and 
teachers reaching out to foodbanks for help. 

Foodbank clients receive three days emergency food parcel. A typical food 
parcel contains a minimum of three days of nutritionally balanced, non-
perishable, tinned and dried foods that have been donated by the local        
community.  Last year, there were 5,160 three-day emergency food parcels 
given to people in crisis in Chelmsford. 

For our Harvest appeal, we will be collecting physical and financial donations: 

Tinned goods: 
Baked Beans, Custard, Fish, Fruit, Meat, Potatoes, Pulses, Rice Pudding, Soup, 
Spaghetti, Tomatoes, Vegetables. 
 
Other foodstuffs: 
Biscuits (packets), Breakfast Cereals, Coffee (small and medium jars), Fruit 
Squash, Instant Mash Potato, Jam & Preserves, Kettle user items (sweet & 
savoury), Milk (non-dairy), Pasta Sauce, Powdered Custard, Rice (dry), Sponge 
Puddings, Teabags (40 & 80 pks), UHT Fruit Juice, UHT Milk. 
 
Other requirements: 
Cleaning materials  
Male, Female and Children’s Toiletries  
Toilet Rolls 
 
Financial donations: 
Please either donate online here:   

 www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20169763 and include the               
reference “Moulsham St Luke’s Harvest Appeal” or  

 by cheque payable to: “Chelmsford Foodbank” and put in an envelope 
marked for Chelmsford Foodbank. If you are a tax payer and would like 
to gift aid your donation, please enclose a completed gift aid form     
available at the back of church. 

‘Gaia’ 
Chelmsford Cathedral will be hosting the stunning ‘Gaia’ artwork when it 
comes to Essex for the first time, from 12-29 October, 10am-4pm and 6.15pm
-10pm. Daytime tickets are free and evening tickets cost £4 for adults and £2 
for children. Tickets to see ‘Gaia’ went on sale Thursday 1st September. 
 
Measuring six meters in diameter and created from 120dpi detailed NASA 
imagery of the Earth’s surface, and suspended two meters from the ground, 
‘Gaia’  provides the opportunity to see the planet in its entirety as it slowly 
revolves in the nave of Chelmsford Cathedral, accompanied by a surrounding 
sound composition by BAFTA award winning composer Dan Jones. 
 
‘Gaia’  has been brought to the city with the support of Essex County Council’s 
Climate Action Fund and Anglia Ruskin University who will feature Gaia as 
part of their first annual Chelmsford Science Festival. 

Very Urgent - Replacement Cleaner Wanted 
Our longstanding church hall cleaner is stepping down at the end of this 
month so we very urgently need to find a new cleaner - do you know anyone 
that might be interested? This is a paid role, and will require 1 - 1.5hrs per day, 
Mon-Fri, term time only. The cleaning will need to take place between the 
hours of 10pm and 7.30am. There are adverts out on social media and in the 
shops locally so please do spread the word and help us to find someone - 
please speak to Lucy for more information.  

Archdeacon Elizabeth Retiring 
Archdeacon Elizabeth will be retiring as Archdeacon of Chelmsford next 
month. A diocesan-wide collection is now open for anyone who would like to 
contribute towards a retirement gift for Elizabeth. Bank details for  
contrbutions are as follows:  

• Account name - Chelmsford Diocese Board of Finance 

• Bank - Barclays Bank PLC 

• Sort code - 20 20 35 

• Account number 60269603 

• Reference – E Snowden collection 
 
Archdeacon Elizabeth's farewell service will take place at Chelmsford  
Cathedral on Sunday 2 October at 5pm, followed by refreshments. If you 
would like to attend, please register online via the Diocesan website. The  
service will be live-streamed.   


